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The Great Science Share 
                                                            

School Website:  https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/brediland 
Brediland’s Twitter account: @BredilandSchool 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 16th June, Brediland Primary will be participating in The Great Science Share. The Great 

Science Share is a full day celebration of STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) on the 

Google Classroom platform in partnership with several schools across Scotland. Pupils can pose questions 

to experts prior to the event, share ideas and take part in scientific experiments. The will replace the 

normal numeracy and literacy tasks on Tuesday 16th June. 

In the build-up to the event we have encouraged the children to have a think about areas of science that 

interest them and discuss their ideas at home. Questions can then be asked on the Great Science Share 

stream. This can be accessed on Google Classroom.  

Last week, Jordan Halliday (P7) asked ‘Why does Saturn have rings?’ Following this excellent question, an 

astrophysicist from the Royal Observatory in Edinburgh responded to Jordan on the P6 and P7 Great 

Science Share stream.  

We would love for all of our children to submit a question in the Google Classroom Great Science Share 

stream within Google Classroom in the run up to the event. A variety of activity and experiment 

suggestions will be shared on the day. Please share pictures and videos of participation by tagging us on 

Twitter @BredilandSchool. We can’t wait to see the excitement and passion for STEM shared by our pupils 

on the day of the Great Science Share. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr D G Rigmand 

Principal Teacher 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/brediland

